
 

The potential de-listing of The 

Prince Regent Pub 

Dear Resident, 

Your local ward councillors are concerned about a developer's 
plans to demolish The Prince Regent pub and build a large 
block of flats on the site. We would like to know your views. 

Part of the internal structure of The Prince Regent pub is a 
grade II listed building, dating back to the early 19th century, 
situated at the northern end of Sutton High Street. Whilst in 
recent years it has been developed and extended, the pub is 
the only remaining building of any historic value left on Sutton 
Green.  

Mizen Properties are currently involved in discussions with 
Historic England to de-list the property. If successful, there 
may be plans to build an 8-storey block of flats on the site. 

As your local Councillors, we appreciate the need to build new 
homes but we are increasingly wary of losing precious 
heritage sites and therefore seek your views on the de-
listing of the Prince Regent pub.  

Please use our contact details to reply to us by Monday 15th 
August so that we can forward on your views to Historic 
England. We appreciate this is a short deadline but it has been 
set by Historic England, not us. 

We will keep you updated about the progress of this 
development. 

 



 


